
HAPPY NEW YEAR!

To all our PROBUS members and their families.


MEETING NOTICE

Tuesday, Jan. 10, 2023


10 a.m., Muriel Bridge Room, St. James United Church, Simcoe.

9:30 a.m., Book Exchange and Socializing.


Guest Speaker 
Bob Proracki


Who Am I and travels in New Zealand. 
 ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~


Review of our Dec. 8, 2022, Christmas lunch:

President Murray Uren welcomed 29 members and spouses to our Christmas lunch at the 

Hi-Way restaurant on Dec. 8. Keith Rumble led the singing of “O Canada.” David Judd gave 
the toast to the ladies.


President Murray led a moment of silence in memory of Dick Pearson, who passed away 
on Dec. 7. Dick was Murray’s brother-in-law and longtime Probus member. 


After the meal, President Murray wished everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year.


Simcoe PROBUS Club Newsletter January 2023                                         www.simcoeprobusclub.weebly.com                              

The PROBUS Club of Simcoe & District
Meets second Tuesday of each month at St. James United Church hall

THE NEWSLETTER

LOOK WHO WAS THERE, from left: Shirley Hurtubise, Stuart and Joyce Rusk, 
Tom O’Neill, Frank Brock and Clarence Hurtubise.
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LOOK WHO WAS THERE, left side of table from front: Paula Lounsbury, Murray Uren, Dan Pearson, Juli 
Proracki, Bob Proracki, Keith Rumble, Doug Barber, Bernd Mueller, Phyllis Kite, Judy Sheppard. Right 
side of table from front: Don Lounsbury, Dave Williams, John Lotus, Donna Lotus, Tom Vandertuin, Auk 
Vandertuin, Doris Rumble, Cairn Barber, Sandy Mueller, Colleen Cross, Michael Kite and Gerald 
Sheppard.

HAVING A CHAT, from left: Cairn Barber and Doris Rumble with husbands Keith Rumble and Doug 
Barber.
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Mike Kite contemplates his free rice pudding, which he received 
for being the last person served.
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